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Dear Campus Community, 

As Veterans Day approaches, I want to express my sincere gratitude to all the military veterans and current military 

members in our Wright State University community. I salute their willingness to serve our great country in order to 

defend her and protect our freedoms. I also want to acknowledge the families of veterans for their support and 

sacrifices. 

To honor our veterans, Wright State University will be closed on Monday in observance of the holiday. Take a 

moment to reflect on their courage and thank those who have served in the United States armed forces. Being so 

close to Wright-Patterson Air Force Base, I know many of you have family members and friends who have served or 

continue to serve in the military. 

This holiday weekend would also be a good time to watch some of the video interviews from the Veterans’ Voices 

Project, a community program of Wright State’s Veteran and Military Center. Through this project, Wright State 

student veterans have interviewed more than 300 veterans about their military experiences ranging from World War 
II to now. These stories are both engaging and moving. 

I am proud of our 84 employees who are military veterans. Thank you for your service and all that you have done for 

our country and Wright State University. I’m glad you are here. 

Warmest regards, 

Cheryl B. Schrader, Ph.D. 
President 
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